'COPY.
Tlopy's Register of Shipping,

#1, Fenchurch Sizeet, B.C.3.
4th August, 1950,

Dear Mr. van der ieel,

#ith reference to your letter of the 12th June
last regarding the "TANKHAVEN I", "TANKHAVEN II" and
"PANKHAVEN III", I wonder if you will kindly let
me have a llne at your convenience as to whether
any developments have yet taken place in these cases.

With kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,

PQ HQ van der V’;a@l'ESQO’
R OT TERDAM ,

S5age S Siddaliony



